
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                        June, 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As I hope you are aware, on Monday 10th July, the Music Department is staging the annual Summer Concert 

– a celebration of all the superb work that the musicians at the school have done over the year. The Junior 

Band, Swing Band, String Ensemble, Choir and Wind Band will all be taking part and producing a veritable 

feast of superb music throughout the evening. For the Wind Band, this will also serve as their ‘send-off’ 

prior to the concert tour to France later that week. 

 

The concert begins at 7pm and we are hoping that the whole community will be able to support us.  Please 

encourage as many family, friends and colleagues as possible to come along and experience some of the best 

state-school music provision in the country. 

 

All students will need to be at The Coro by 6.40pm on Monday 10th in the following uniforms: 

  Wind Band - pink shirts, black trousers/skirts, black socks/shoes 

  Swing Band - black shirts, black trousers/skirts, black socks/shoes 

  Junior Band - school uniform (no jumper), unless in Wind Band 

  Strings  - school uniform (no jumper), unless in Wind Band 

  Choir  - school uniform (no jumper), unless in Wind Band 

 

Tickets are on sale from The Coro at a price of £7 adult/£4 students/children (UVHS Summer Concert - The 

Coro).  We really hope that you can come and appreciate all the hard work that your child (and all the other 

students) have done over the year in lunchtime and after-school rehearsals.  In addition, please help to 

‘spread the word’ and get as many family/friends/colleagues to come along as well for what promises to be a 

fantastic evening of musical entertainment. 

 

Thank you for your invaluable continued support of Music@UVHS and, if you are unable to attend the 

concert, all the staff and students in the Department wish you a happy and relaxing Summer (if you are able 

to take a break), and we hope to see you at our Christmas Festival on Wednesday December 13th. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Richard Butler MBE 

Ulverston Victoria High School 
  

PERFORMING  ARTS 

  
  

Contact Teachers:   

Mr. R. Butler MBE     -  Assistant Headteacher 

    & Head of Performing Arts  

Mr M. Vogler       -  Subject Leader: Drama 

Miss A. Bird   -  Subject Leader: PE & Dance 

  

 

Telephone:  

01229 - 483900 

(ext. 6227)  

Fax:           

01229 - 483902 

Email:   

rbu@uvhs.uk 
  

Springfield Road, 

Ulverston, 

Cumbria, 

LA12 0EB. 
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